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7th September 2020 
 

Quarantine Measures 
 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 
It was wonderful to be able to open our gates this morning and to see so many smiling faces. My 
thanks go to the many of you who have been so supportive and appreciative of the efforts of our 
staff team since March. In warmly welcoming everyone back, I need to remind you all of certain 
restrictions which are still in place. 
 
It is vital that all parents respect the quarantine measures that are currently imposed by the UK 
government. Thanks to those parents who have informed us of reasons why their children are not 
able to attend presently. We all wish to return to normality as quickly as possible, but this can 
only be done if there is confidence throughout our community that everyone is behaving 
responsibly and honestly. 
 
As a school, we are obliged to accept, trust and rely on the information we receive from parents. 
This we do willingly. I should make you aware that there are both children and staff who are more 
at risk of becoming unwell than the rest of the population. As such, please play your part in 
restoring confidence to our school by acting with integrity. 

 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
 
Mr Simon Jackson 
 
Head Teacher 
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